
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 2nd February 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  we continued to explore the conti-
nents of North and South America and learnt 
about the physical  and human Geography of 
these areas.  

In Maths, we continued to explore percentages 
and how to convert numbers between decimals, 
fractions and percentages.  

In English, we began a unit of work where we 
will be learning more about the features of non
-chronological texts. 

On Friday, we had a fantastic time visiting the 
Natural History Museum. The children enjoyed 
exploring the galleries and took part in a work-
shop where they took a trip to the bottom of 
the ocean! 

Next week,  we will be completing some prac-
tice SATs papers in Maths and English to pre-
pare for the real tests in May. We will also be 
exploring the impact of deforestation and the 
development of ecotourism in  the Americas.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
w/c 12.02.24 Half Term 

05.03.24 Parents’ Evening 

06.03.24 Parents’ Evening 

 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

Children should select and complete 
one option from their homework 
menu each week. The work will be 
shared in as class homework gallery at the end of 
term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Check out the Priory School 
website for some photos of us on 

the trip. https://
www.prioryschool.co.uk/year-6/ 

Word of the Week: lightning 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

This is the text that 
we are using in our 
English lessons at the 
moment. It is a child-
friendly explanation 
of Darwin’s theory of 
natural selection. 


